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JUNE 2022 

Safety Recall 22V-362 (NHTSA) / 2022-265 (TC) 

Campaign Bulletin CB22-J-001B 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 

FUEL LINE QUICK CONNECTOR REPLACEMENT – 22V-362 

(Transport Canada 2022-265) 

To: Isuzu Commercial Truck Service Managers and Parts Managers 

This notice and Campaign Bulletin CB22-J-001B are being sent to inform you about Safety Recall – Fuel 

Line Quick Connector Replacement in certain Isuzu commercial vehicles. 

AFFECTED VEHICLES 

 2022MY Isuzu F-Series Vehicles Produced Through January 31, 2022  

CONDITION 

Isuzu Motors Limited has decided that a defect, which relates to motor vehicle safety, exists in certain 

2022MY Isuzu F-Series vehicles produced through January 31, 2022. In the affected vehicles, the quick 

connector used to connect the fuel suction hose to the fuel inlet pipe of the engine was incorrectly sized with 

a larger quick connector.  Because of the larger diameter of the quick connector, the sealing performance at 

this connection point is inadequate, resulting in the possibility of diesel fuel leakage from the connection point 

during the manufacturing or servicing process, which potentially increases the risk of a fire.  It is also 

possible that the gap may allow outside air to be sucked into the fuel hose while the engine is running. Air 

intake into the fuel hose potentially increases the risk of engine stalling, which could lead to a crash.  

CORRECTION 

Isuzu dealers will replace the fuel line quick connector with a new, appropriately size, quick connector. This 

service will be performed free of charge. 

OWNER NOTIFICATION 

OWNER NOTIFICATION WILL BEGIN JUNE 24, 2022. 

Please ensure that all appropriate personnel within your dealership are aware of this Safety Recall – Fuel Line 

Quick Connector Replacement. 


